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Join us for an evidence-based discussion 
on advances in feline flea management, 
featuring new data from a recently completed 
field study conducted in Florida.

This session will explore the performance 
of oral isoxazoline products in eliminating 
flea infestations in real-world home 
environments. Attendees will gain a deeper 
understanding of parasite control strategies 
and recommendations for cats.

Whether you’re a veterinarian or a veterinary 
technician, this webinar offers timely data and 
actionable insights to help you better protect 
your feline patients.

1 HOUR 
RACE CE

Cameron Sutherland is a veterinary 
parasitologist and PhD candidate at Kansas 
State University, where he also serves as a 
Graduate Research Assistant and Parasitology 
Instructor. His research focuses on the 
evaluation of ectoparasiticides in companion 
animals, with active collaborations in regulatory 
affairs and vector-borne disease surveillance. 

Dr. Sutherland, an Elanco Fellow in Veterinary 
Parasitology, has published on flea and tick 
control, presented nationally, and supported 
veterinary education through teaching, 
diagnostics, and student mentorship.

COMPLIMENTARY LIVE WEBINAR

Flea the Scene:  
Feline Parasite  
Control Strategies

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_B0el0bH2RP2Nt3pgoaXZoQ

